
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to technical problems German authorities cannot temporarily enter two short-term 
licences into the EDI system. Control authorities are requested to take this notification into 
consideration while checking these licences. 

 

1. D-20005, valid from 10.10.2019 to 08.11.2019, not valid in A, GR, Euro V. 

2. D-20006, valid from 10.10.2019 to 08.11.2019, not valid in A, GR, Euro V. 

 

 

 
Notification on two short-term licences D-20005 and 

D-20006 valid from 10.10.2019 to 08.11.2019 

From Germany  
 

9 October 2019 

 

 

 

 

 


